From: Laura Coffey 
Sent: Tuesday, September 25, 2018 4:54 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: travel request for Ed Siskel

While completing my Ethics Training I got to the part about reporting back after a BOE-approved trip is complete, and I realized I totally forgot to do that after Ed returned from the Minneapolis trip you approved (see below). He returned on July 11, 2018. My apologies for the delay on doing that. I meant to set a reminder, and obviously didn’t. 

Best regards,

LAURA COFFEY

Administrative Assistant to the Corporation Counsel • City of Chicago Department of Law

